Department of Energy

Environmental Managenient
Consolidated Business Centfer
250 East 5 Street, Suite 500
Cineinnati, Ohio 45202
(513) 246-0500

November 30, 2011 EMCBC-OLS-0164-11

Andrew Taylor

Case Developer, Mail Stop SFD-7-5

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region IX
75 Hawthorne Street

San Francisco CA 94105

RE: Request for Information Pursuant to CERCLA Section 104(e);
Saita Susana Field Laboratory, Ventura County, California
Dated June 24, 2009

Dear Mr. Taylor:

Enclosed is U.S. Department of Energy’s (DOE) November 30, 201 Isupplemental response to
the Region IX U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s (EPA) June 24, 2009 Request for
Information (Request) letter addressed to Melanie Pearson {now Hurley). DOE continues with
its review of documents in its possession for responsive documents. We anticipate providing
more responsive documents on December 31,2011, Please let me know if you have any
questions with respect to the documents provided with this supplemental response.
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John Lyons, EPA

Rick Brausch, California Department of Toxic Substances Control
Richard Schassburger, Aciing Director, DOE Office of Small Sifes
Mell Roy, DOE-EMCBC

Stephanie Jennings, ETEC

John Jones, ETEC



